& Public Hearing
PUBLIC UTILITIES NOTICE

BELIZE

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) will conduct a Public Hearing on
Belize Electricity Limited’s (BEL) 2024 Full Tariff Review Proceeding (FTRP)
proposal at the Best Western Belize Biltmore Plaza located at 3 2 Miles
Philip Goldson Highway in Belize City on Thursday, April 11, 2024
commencing at 6:00 p.m.

Interested parties are invited to participate in-person or virtually by
visiting our website at www.puc.bz. The meeting will also be shared live
on our Facebook page.

During the meeting, members of the public will be allowed to make
comments on matters related to the proposed Regulated Values, Mean
Electricity Rate, Tariffs, Rates, Charges and Fees to be applied over the next
four-year Full Tariff Period (FTP). PUC intends to issue its Final Decision on
BEL's submission by Friday, August 30, 2024.

BEL's proposal for the FTRP 2024-2028 can be viewed in its entirety at
www.puc.bz or at our office located at Marina Towers, New Town Barracks
in Belize City.

Written comments on BEL's submission can be sent to PUC’s office,

mailed to P.O. Box 300, Belize City or emailed to info@puc.bz by
Sunday, April 21, 2024,

JOIN THE MEETING VIRTUALLY

by scanning the code or visiting
www.puc.bz




